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Several internship opportunities have arrived in the Department’s office this week. 

  

The State of New York Office of the Attorney General seeks interns for their 
Rochester Intergovernmental Affairs Bureau. There are paid internships available 
for full- or part-time graduate students only. 

  

The Washington (D.C.) Internship Institute’s poster with pull-off information cards 
is posted opposite student mail folders. And Marist College’s New York (City) 
Media Experience Program’s poster is alongside the Washington piece. 

 

http://us.f319.mail.yahoo.com/ym/Compose?To=baagll@rit.edu

